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Washington, D.C., January 21, 2012

Excellency:



I have the honor to address Your Excellency, further to Note No. 122-12/MPP/OEA, dated January 15, forwarding a copy of the letter from the President of the Paraguayan Indigenous Institute (INDI), Mr. Oscar Ayala Amarilla, in which he communicated the consent of the Government of the Republic of Paraguay to host the Fourteenth Meeting of Negotiations in the Quest for Points of Consensus. 


In that regard, I wish to advise you that in a subsequent letter, dated January 16, the President of the Paraguayan Indigenous Institute (INDI) wrote to this Permanent Mission stating that unfortunately, because of unforeseen administrative and budgetary reasons, that institution is no longer able to organize the aforementioned meeting.


Accordingly, I would be grateful for your kind assistance in advising the relevant agencies of the Organization that Paraguay will be unable to host the event.


Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of my highest consideration.


B. Hugo Saguier Caballero


Ambassador


Permanent Representative of the Republic of Paraguay to the


OAS

His Excellency

Ambassador Diego Pary Rodriguez

Permanent Representative of the Plurinational State of Bolivia

Chair of the Working Group to Prepare

  the Draft American Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples

Washington, D.C., United States of America
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